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Scholastic Book Fair Information

Perseverance
One way to think about Perseverance

is “pushing yourself through challenges
and obstacles.” We all experience
challenges in our lives. We all have

moments when we feel like we can’t
do it or that we want to give up on a
big task. It is important to develop

tools that help us work through those
challenges in order to grow in those

moments instead of giving up. 

Upcoming Events

Tuesday, December 12th
5:00pm-6:30pm

Winter Concert and Literacy Night

Tuesday, December 19th
5:00pm-6:15pm

Site Council and PTO Meeting

Friday, December 22nd
Grading Day - No School

December 25th - January 25th
Winter Break - No School

Character Strong
Trait of the Month 

Here’s what you need to know about the Fair, which will take place
from December 11th to December 15th in our Library. Our students

will be able to visit our Book Fair from Monday to Friday before school
from 7:45 am to 8:20, our Book Fair will be open for students and

their families during our Winterfest from 5:00 to 6:00 pm and
Wednesday 13 after school from 1:45 pm to 3:00 pm. Families can use
our parking area located behind our school on Treat Avenue and they

will be able to access our school through the main entrance.


